COP Y.
Tiopd's Register of British & Foreign Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.

June, 1914,

Dear 3ir,

I am In reeelipnt of your letter of the 23rd instant
and with roraré t0 your renarks rospectine the motor of the
Sehooner ®OLWEN®*, I have to acquaint you that there is no
information in thie 0£fice as 10 thia motor having been
gongtiucted under survey, and 1f you wiil ageertain whethey
the Halifax referred to is the Town in this country, further
anquiries will be made.

I am, Dear Sir,

Youra faithruily,

SOeretary .

Mrasdeiigeowilliam,
DUBLIN .




